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Nursing Facility Rates Delayed 
Information for Medicaid Nursing Facility providers 
 

The Ohio Department of Medicaid (ODM) has advised that the 
July 1, 2021 Nursing Facility rates are delayed. 
 
Molina Healthcare will pend any nursing facility claims received 
with a date of service of July 1, 2021 or after until such time as the 
new rates are finalized and configured; at that time the claims will 
be released for processing. As more information is received from 
ODM regarding the timeline to finalize the July 1 rates, Molina will 
provide an anticipated claims’ release date.  
 
For questions, please reach out to your Provider Services Team 
at OHProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
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Questions? 
Provider Services – (855) 322-4079 
8 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday to Friday 
(MyCare Ohio available until 6 p.m.) 
 
Email us at OHProviderRelations@ 
MolinaHealthcare.com 
 
Visit our website at 
MolinaHealthcare.com/OhioProviders 
 
Connect with Us 
www.facebook.com/MolinaHealth 
www.twitter.com/MolinaHealth 
 
Join Our Email Distribution List 
Get this bulletin via email. Sign up at 
MolinaHealthcare.com/ProviderEmail.  
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